
Professional Development Committee 
October 14, 2014 

 
1. The professional development discussed yearlong goals and is creating goals more directly 

in-line with the college goals. 
2. We are finalizing our request for funds form 
3. We created a sub-committee to re-examine faculty flex guidelines 

 


